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22nd March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to let you know that Mrs Brown has been offered a job at a school much closer 
to home, starting in September 2024. This will mean Mrs Brown will be saying goodbye to 
the St Joseph’s family at the end of July. 
 
Mrs Brown joined the staff team in September 2021 and has been a huge asset to the 
school.  More recently her English leadership has been influential in developing writing 
across the school. She will be greatly missed by both staff and pupils alike. 
 
I know you will want to join me in congratulating Mrs Brown and wishing her every success 
for the next stage of her teaching career. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Walker 
Head Teacher 
 
 


